
 

Webinar on 'Rupee Trade Settlement Mechanism’ 

26th August, 2022 (Friday) | 03.30pm- 05.00pm | Virtual Platform: Cisco Webex 

  

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Greetings from Plexconcil! 

Ref. : Plex/HO/347 

As you are aware that the Reserve Bank of India has instituted a new mechanism to enable 
international trade settlement in Indian Rupee (INR), this would facilitate trade with countries 
under sanction like Iran , Russia etc. This is one of the bold move of RBI’s which will make the 
Indian currency more tradable globally and lesser dependence on US dollar. Therefor to create 
awareness among the members and to educate them this webinar is organize by Plexconcil 
on 26th Aug, 2022 (Friday). 

 Topic under Discussion: 

  

-          How will the Rupee based trade work 

-          What is new RBI circular   

-          Why did RBI have to take this step 

-          What problems does one envisage in international trade settlement in INR 

-          What steps are required to be taken? 

-          Need more clarification on some issues? 

-          Which countries are likely to use the new model 

-          FAQ  

Speaker: Mr. Nijay Gupta 

He is chief mentor at Finrex. He has a rich experience of 40 years in Banking and Treasury 
functions. He is an adept advisor for banks and corporates looking to establish their Treasury, 
Forex and International Trade Finance functions. He was the Head of Treasury for Forex/Money 
Markets at the Antwerp Diamond Bank, Bank Muscat SAOG, Abu Dhabi Commercial Bank. 

 Webinar Particulars: 



  

  Date: 26th August, 2022 (Friday)

  Time: 3.30pm-05.00pm

  Virtual Platform- Cisco Webex

  You are requested to join us for this very informative session along with your 
aspiring colleagues to learn about 'Rupee Trade Settlement Mechanism’.  

 Kindly register using the link below: 

Registration 
Link: https://theplastics.webex.com/theplastics/j.php?RGID=rcc4a8f13692c298734a03b0e0be83
117 

  

(Note: There is no registration fee but prior registration is mandatory) 

 For any further query, Feel free to contact Mr Kuldeep Singh Gusain, Assistant 

Manager (T: 022-40170000, kuldeep@plexconcil.org )   We look forward to receive your 
confirmation at the earliest. 

  Regards, 

  

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 
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